Paul B. Groff

Paul B. Groff, 89, of Ephrata, entered into rest at Ephrata Manor on Sunday,
September 21, 2008.

Born in Martindale, he was a son of the late Martin and Clara (Brubaker) Groff.
He was married to the late Sadie (Rickenback) Groff for 60 years.

A member of the Reformed Presbyterian Church of Ephrata, he worked at the
floor plant at Armstrong for 38 years, retiring in 1981.

Paul is survived by his son, Glenn, husband of Deborah (Miller) Groff of
Perryville, MD, a granddaughter, Jennifer, wife of Noah Hinerman, and two great-grandchildren, Paige and
Brooke Hinerman.
Besides his wife and parents, he was preceded in death by three brothers, Luke, Ivan and Roy Groff.

Funeral services will be private and at the convenience of the family.

Memorial contributions in Paul's memory may be sent to Asera Care Hospice, 315 Primrose Lane, Suite
101, Mountville, PA 17554,

Arrangements by Stradling Funeral Homes, Akron/Ephrata. For additional information or to send a
condolence to the family, visit www.stradlingfuneralhome.com



